
We are Champions for Christ!
September 13, 2024

Dear Charger Family,

Happy Friday! Yesterday our whole Pastoral Staff was at a Diocesan conference with the Bishop. We
learned so much during our conference and look forward to implementing some new ideas with our
Parish and School community.

Mid-term reports will be coming home on Monday, due to no school on Friday. As soon as I have
been informed of the status of our phones, internet, and other things I will send you a message
through the parent alert system.

We have two selling weeks left in the MegaMoolah Mania! All tickets must be turned in with the
money by 3:00 on Thursday, September 26. Prizes will be given on Friday, September 27.

School picture day is onWednesday, September 18. Order before Picture Day to receive free shipping
to the school. Order online at https://inter-state.com/FlyerEntry/87428HF.

MARK YOUR CALENDAR: We are adding a Teacher Professional Development Day to the calendar on
Monday, October 28 in order for the Toledo Police Department to come in to do necessary safety
training for our staff. Students will NOT have school.

IMPORTANT DATES:
● Wednesday, September 18- Fall Picture Day-more information to come
● Saturday, September 21- Installation Mass for Fr. Keith at 4:00Mass
● Wednesday and Thursday, September 25 and 26-8th grade HS visitation
● Friday, October 11- Last Day of Quarter 1

Our Charger student-athletes are out competing this weekend. You can check this weekend’s
schedule on the school Facebook page!

Have a wonderful weekend!

In Christ,
Mrs. Melissa Empie
Principal

Please check out the school website at blessedsacramenttoledo.com/school/
“Don’t judge each day by the harvest you reap but by the seeds that you plant.” Robert Louis Stevenson
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